







TO:		Dr. Thomas Richey and Board of Education Members

FROM:	Marganna Stanley, Assistant Superintendent of Administration

DATE:		December 13, 2010

SUBJECT:	Non-Resident Contracts


Per Kentucky Department of Education recommendation stating the non-resident contract agreements by reached by January 1st of the prior year, please grant approval for me to send a copy of the attached letter to the districts with which we have non-resident contract agreements (according to local board policy).

This districts that we anticipate having non-resident contract agreements with during the 2011-2012 school year are:

	Daviess County Schools
	Owensboro Public Schools
	Union County Schools
	Webster County Schools
	Hopkins County Schools
	McLean County Schools
